
Calling all 4th, 5th and 6th graders….. 
Audition call for this year’s Studio East Production of 

The Emperor’s New Clothes 
Auditions for this year’s play will take place after school on Monday and Tuesday, 
February 8th and 9th.  There will be 3 audition times per day from which to choose: 
3:15-4:00, 4:00-4:45 or 4:45-5:30. To register for the play and reserve your audition 
time, please fill out an audition form and make a check out to Mark Twain PTSA for $55. 
Turn in your completed audition form (including the Conflict Schedule on the back) to the 
office to reserve your audition time.  Space is limited to 50 actors so sign up early!  Turn 
in your form (with a picture!) and payment ASAP. We must have your audition form and 
payment in order to confirm your spot.  Payment arrangements can be made, so please 
just call Leslie or Karen if that is an issue.  We want everyone who wants to participate to 
be able to. 
 

Mark your calendar with these important dates: 
 

February 1st  7:00-8:30 pm Mandatory Parent Meeting Twain Cafeteria 
February 8th or 9th            Auditions     Twain Cafeteria 
February 10th 1:45-4:00 pm Call-Back Audition (all actors) Twain Cafeteria    
February 16th   3:15-5:30 pm    Casting/Full Cast Read-thru Twain Cafeteria 
 

Rehearsals begin on Wednesday February 17th and will be after school from  
3:15 – 5:30 pm on Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays; Wednesdays from 1:45 – 4:00 pm. 

All students will not necessarily be needed for every rehearsal, and an effort is 
made to schedule around conflicts that are provided on the conflict calendar. 

 
Performances at Rose Hill Junior High Auditorium 

Friday March 19th    7:00 pm 
Saturday March 20th    7:00 pm 

 
We are excited to be working with you on this year’s production!  It is sure to be a 
wonderful time and a great experience. 
 
Please contact us with any questions. 
Thank you! 
 

Leslie Holle    and    Karen Getzinger, co-chairs 
425-822-0992               425-885-9855 
Leslie_h@msn.com          kzinger@verizon.net 
 
 
This is a PTSA sponsored event.  A NSF fee of $20 will be charged for returned checks. 


